
Hello and God Bless!

We are so grateful for the opportunity to share with you what God has been doing in Nomadic Ministries this summer. We are blessed
by your support and especially your prayer. We have some great things to fill you in on from these past few months!

God has moved greatly through our summer retreat season this year. Our community has
experienced great growth in our sense of togetherness. One of our members put it best when
he said “It feels like God is building a home that we can go out and invite people to.” We
have also seen a great sense of awakening to the importance of faith and following Christ
throughout our community. We want to be a ministry with strong Gospel doctrine and an
effective Gospel culture.The journey will be difficult, as it has already been, but we count
all difficulties as joy for the sake of Christ Jesus (James 1:2).

There is still a massive need for Jesus in the community we have been planted in. There are
over 4,300 students in our community. We want to bring Jesus to these young adults and we
believe there are many here whom God has called as his own (Acts 18:10). There are many
loud voices tugging these young adults toward darkness. We want to be at least one voice of
light that would call them out of it.

One of our biggest blessings from the summer was our brother Antonio’s baptism. Formerly
an atheist, Antonio gathered his family and friends for the service and was blessed to get to
include his grandmother in the process! Another awesome moment came two weeks after
Antonio’s baptism at one of our weekly gatherings when our sister Rhianna told us that she
had never understood what Church really was until she joined Nomadic. It was one of the
most encouraging things we have experienced thus far in ministry. Another blessing came
when we were able to participate in our first ever event planning meeting with our host
apartment complex! We couldn’t be more excited to jump in and impact our community.

Please pray for our weekly gatherings (Thursdays and Sundays) and that our church would
love the community and one another well. Please also Pray for Bianca and I. This season
has been the most difficult of our lives for many reasons. Pray that we would draw near to
God and not grow weary of doing good.

If you are looking to support Nomadic Ministries, you can do so by visiting
nomadicministries.com/support. From there you can sign up for our newsletters or give
financial blessings through our board organization Quarry Kingdom Development. All
support will allow us to build more relationships, host more events, and provide more resources for those we serve on this journey.
None of the money goes to our household.

You can also find us on Instagram at @nomadicworship if you want to keep up with us there. As a side note, please pray that God
would open up doors for our ministry name to be the same across all platforms — that would be awesome!

Thank you for your prayers, encouragement, and your support!

Run Well. Love Seen. Die Daily.
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